EBMS PFA
PINK SHIRT

We are excited to announce our second year partnering with JJ’s
Screen Printing Ltd to bring you custom-designed Pink Shirts for
our school! These shirts are a great way to show your support
while helping raise funds for new playground equipment.

Order Deadline:

Orders must be placed by 11:59pm on Monday, January 27th.
After this date, late add-ons cannot be accommodated, so be sure
to get your orders in on time!

Shirt Delivery:
Shirts will be delivered to the school during the week of February
17th and distributed to students directly.

Sizing Reminder:

These are custom-made shirts, so please double-check your sizing
before ordering. Unfortunately, due to the custom nature of the
order, no refunds or exchanges will be given for incorrect sizes.

Funds Raised:

All proceeds will go towards the purchase of new playground
equipment to enhance our students' outdoor experience!

Thank you for your continued support! If you have any questions
please reach out to us via email: ebms.pfa@gmail.com

https://beaumeadowpinkshirt2025.itemorder.com/shop/home/
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